
From: STENSLAND, JEFFREY G <STENSLAN@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/22/2016 9:27:42 AM
Subject: RE: USC media advisory

Excellent, thank you!
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 9:27 AM
 
To: STENSLAND, JEFFREY G <STENSLAN@mailbox.sc.edu>
 
Cc: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: USC media advisory
 
Jeff,
 
Thanks for reaching out. We are fine with that.
 
-Chaney
 
From: STENSLAND, JEFFREY G [mailto:STENSLAN@mailbox.sc.edu] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 9:10 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: USC media advisory
 
Hi Chaney,
I’m putting out a media advisory today for a 10 a.m. event on Wednesday (Feb. 24) at the USC Alumni Center 
regarding the launch of the SC Cyber initiative. Gov. Haley is scheduled to speak. Are you OK with me listing her 
attendance in the media advisory?
 
Jeff Stensland
Director of Public Relations, Office of Communications & Public Affairs
University of South Carolina
Direct: 803-777-3686
Cell: 803-767-5508
stenslan@mailbox.sc.edu
Twitter: @stenslandj
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